
 

 

Addendum #1 – Police Substation Tenant Improvement 

 

1. The Proposal document found on Page 8 has been corrected with the following information. 

 

PROPOSAL 

for 

CITY HALL SECURITY AND CAPITAL IMPROVEMENTS 

POLICE SUBSTATION TENANT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

Proposals will be accepted until 2:00 p.m. on Friday, July 21st, 2017 February 17th, 2023. 

Proposals shall be mailed or hand delivered to: Brian Ruda, SeaTac City Hall, 4800 S. 188th St., 

SeaTac, WA 98188. Bid proposals shall be in a sealed envelope marked: “Bid – City Hall Security 

and Capital Improvements” “Bid – Police Substation Tenant Improvements”  

 

Pursuant to and in compliance with your invitation for bids for the City Hall Security and Capital 

Improvements Police Substation Tenant Improvements, Instructions to Bidders and other 

documents relating thereto, the undersigned has carefully examined the specifications and hereby 

proposes to furnish all labor and materials and to perform all work as required, in strict accordance 

with the contract documents and specifications, for the amount shown.  

 
 

 


